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certainly have errors and misunderstandings, for 
which Gordon takes full responsibility.

Adam Britton has been a regular source of 
advice and suggestions, and we are delighted that 
he will be hosting our supplementary videos on 
his website (see http://crocodilian.com/books/
grigg-kirshner). He was also a generous host 
during our visit to ‘The Territory’ to photograph 
crocodiles in 2009. Adam Britton, Bill Magnusson, 
Roger Seymour, Laurence Taplin and Kent Vliet 
have been regular correspondents and Kent, 
Vladimir Dinets, Bill Green, Lou Guillette, Winston 
Kay, David Krause, Garry Lindner, Buck Salau, 
Steve Salisbury, Paul Sereno, Brandon Sideleau, 
Ruchira Somaweera, Merlijn van Weerd and Paul 
Weldon have been particularly generous with 
photographs and illustrations. Matt Shirley shared 
pre-publication material and he and Mitch Eaton 
contributed substantially to the section in Chapter 1 
dealing with taxonomic revisions to African species. 
Alan Woodward, Grahame Webb, Harry Messel and 
Alistair Graham provided the data used in Fig. 1.36 
and Laurence Taplin processed it. Craig Franklin 
and Mark Read made available unpublished 
satellite tracking data for Fig. 4.34. Hamish 
Campbell was generous with data and discussion 
for the chapter on crocodylian diving. Staff at the 
University of Queensland Library’s Document 
Delivery Service deserve special mention: they 
were not stumped once. Donald Henderson at the 
Royal Tyrrell Museum of Palaeontology, Alberta, 
collaborated in exploring (and disproving) an idea 
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